
Westwood Collegiate Arts Advisory Group 

 

The parent group WCAAG supports the arts programs and staff at Westwood 

Collegiate. Westwood parents who are interested in the arts, or have children 

enrolled in an arts program(s) meet once a month to plan for the annual “For the 

Love of the Arts” arts evening, as well as lend support to staff for events such as 

the musical when selling tickets and running a canteen.  

For the Love of the Arts (FLOTA) is an evening that celebrates the arts programs 

and students. This school year FLOTA will be held on Monday April 7, 2025. Set up 

for the event will take place on Sunday, April 6, 2025 and it takes the efforts of 

parents and students to set up the gym for the big event. The night of the event, 

parents are needed in many capacities from taking tickets to preparing 

refreshments. Planning begins at the monthly meetings with email sign ups 

shared prior to the setup and event. The funds from the evening are used by the 

arts department at Westwood to buy items such as costumes, upgrade 

equipment, or purchase instruments. 

What are the arts programs at Westwood? The arts department is made up of 

band, choral, dance, drama, graphic tech, musical theatre, photography and visual 

art.  

Your help is vital in making the various arts events throughout the school year 

successful and well attended. We would love to see you at the monthly meetings, 

or volunteering to help with FLOTA or other arts events would be greatly 

appreciated! 

For more information you can contact Mr. Brian Toms at brian.toms@sjasd.ca.   

 
If interested, please scan this QR 

 code and fill out the database form! 

We’ll be in touch shortly! 
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